
Visit WalkCH.net for more information.

Join us on 

Wednesday, July 29 between 5 – 7:30 p.m. 

at the Citrus Heights Community Center and 

share your thoughts on the draft Pedestrian Master Plan 

recommendations.  Help us make Citrus Heights a more 

walkable and vibrant community!

Love walking? We do, too!


